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From: Paula Pereira   
Sent: 2021/07/06 7:03 PM 
To: Xiao, Yinzhou <Yinzhou.Xiao@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]file # OZS-2021-0011 

Mr. Xiao:  

We received your letter regarding the application to amend the official plan and zoning by-law for the corner of 
Beech Street and Church Street. 

Destroying these homes which bring beauty to the street, and putting up a 10 story building and 3 blocks of 
stacked townhouses is removing the beauty and the history  of the  older part of Brampton. 
Not only will this plan remove the beauty of this part of Brampton, but will also add congestion to this area, 
which will increase the potential of car accidents in area that has a children's public school a block away. 
To consider Church street as a potential place to build  this type of building structure is being very 
inconsiderate of the residents who live in this area. 
There are over 30 home developments in Brampton, a mix of high rise and low rise that are planned, under 
construction or just recently completed. 
This over building in Brampton is being noticed by other towns and cities, which does not make Brampton look 
good, and is bringing the prices of our properties lower than the other towns and cities around Brampton.   
Have you asked the residents of Brampton what they would like for their town, instead of going on a 
BUILDING SPREE?!  
Please stop the over-building in Brampton, and do not choose to destroy beautiful homes and properties to build 
a high rise that will only bring traffic congestion to the area. 

Thank you 

Paula Pereira  


